From: Jamie Hight

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please Stop Northern Pass
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 10:48:27 PM

Hello, my name is Jamie Hight and | am a native to Easton, New Hampshire. My
mother owns a home in Easton where she plans to retire-and she loves the town. If
northern pass comes to the area it is likely that her house will have to be purchased
by northern pass in order to be able to put in the powerlines. It would be
devastating to both her and | because | was hoping to purchase the home from her
when | am able to and possibly raise a family of my own. Even if her house is been
taken, it is likely that the radiation/electricity from the lines will have a negative
affect on anyone's health who lives in the home. There are many people like my
mother that will be negatively affected if this goes through. Also I have concerns
over the effect this will have on tourism in our state. Is the amount of revenue that
will come from northern pass surpass the fiscal amount that tourism brings? Will the
lines negatively impact tourism in our state? We have to protect our state, and it is
frustrating to think that a company from another country is going to impede on our
rights and property. Please stop northern pass.

Thank you for your time,
Jamie Hight, PA-C
Easton, NH

6036315499
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